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Re: Fw: Wake Robin Scheduling

From Steven Cohen
Date Thu 10/17/2024 3:36 PM
To Abby Conroy
Cc Joshua Mackey; Mark Arigoni

Abby,

I just spoke with Mark Arigoni from SLR regarding the meetings for IWWC and P&Z. In our latest letter 
we have an extension through the October 28th hearing for IWWC. 

Please use this as a formal extension in regards to the P&Z public hearing continuation to November 
18, 2024. 

Thank you,
Steven Cohen




